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Comments: Permanent fixed climbing anchors, like bolts and pitons permanently pounded into Wilderness rock
faces, diminish an area'’s wild character. Not only are such installations lasting signs of human development, but
they also attract and concentrate use-at great expense to native plants and animals for whom Wilderness is often
a last, safe refuge.

Any specific proposals for permanent fixed anchor installations in Wilderness must be subjected to public notice
and an opportunity for public comment pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act.

Thank you,

Chris Leverich



